Parts Identification
® As a new reader of Modern Electron-
ics, let me compliment you for taking
over the niche left vacant when Popular
Electronics abandoned those of us with a
hobby interest. However, I am infuriated
when a project calls for parts that are not
identified or are so exotic that they’re vir-
tually unobtainable. A case in point is the
“Digital 100-Watt Audio Amplifier”’
featured in the December 1986 issue. No
manufacturer or part numbers were giv-
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